
 

 

Senate Reference No. 20-8 

MEMORANDUM 
 

 
TO: Fort Wayne Senate 
 
FROM: Shannon Johnson, Chair 
 Graduate Subcommittee 
 
DATE: October 6th, 2020 
 
SUBJ: Graduate Certificate in School Administration  

 
The Graduate Subcommittee approved on September 1st, 2020 the attached documents regarding 
the Graduate Certificate in School Administration. 
 
The committee finds that the proposed program requires no Senate review.  
 
 
Shannon Johnson, MLS 
Chair, Graduate Subcommittee 
Walter E. Helmke Library 
 

Approving:    Not Approving:   Abstain: 
 
Terri Swim  
David Cochran  
Kerrie Fineran  
Hank Strevel   
Chao Chen   
Tanya Soule  
Shannon Johnson 


